
www.louisvillemagicclub.com

Louisville Magic Club Bulletin 									         July 2018

CALENDAR
NEXT MEETING

DO A TRICK NIGHT
Thursday July 12

7:00 PM
Kosair Charities Center

982 Eastern Parkway
Louisville, KY 40217

AUGUST
THURSDAY AUGUST 9

7:00PM
MATT FORE

SATURDAY, AUG. 18
LMC FAMILY PICNIC

NOVEMBER
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

7:00 PM
BORIS WILD

Join the S.A.M. and the I.B.M.
Ask a club officer for a membership application today!

S.A.M. Members receive the M.U.M. Magazine
 I.B.M. members receive the Linking Ring Magazine

Okito/Lance Burton Ring 64		  Mac King Assembly 215

Do A Trick Night
Thursday, July 12

7:00 PM 
Kosair Charities Center

982 Eastern Parkway
Invent a new trick and collaborate
with other members of the club.
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2018 OFFICERS
DEAN:

Sherrell Nunnelley___________________

President:
Michael Raymer

5512 Pavilion Way
Louisville, KY 40291

(502) 644-7829
funmagic@iglou.com

1ST Vice President:
Bo Gulledge 

(502) 645-3483 
bo@breakthrusg.com

2ND Vice President:
Bret Sohl

1102 St. Michael Place   
Louisville, KY 40204

(502) 500-7420
BretSohl@gmail.com    

Secretary:
John Butler

1564 Beech St.
Radcliff, KY 40160
270-351-3412 (H)
270-832-0165 (C) 

john.butler1@twc.com

Treasurer:
Barbara Harris

P.O. BOX 99801
Louisville, KY 40269

(502) 499-7852
barblouky@aol.com

Sergeant-at-Arms:
Tom Causey

442 Keller Dr.
New Salisbury, IN 47161

(812) 987-6696
Causeyt@gmail.com

Webmaster
Steve Haffner

Bulletin Editor:
Matt Sohl

Concierge:
Carol Miller

ADVISORY BOARD

Jim Harris
Pat Miller
Pete Miller

David Garrard

   LMC members and guests meet informally for dinner 
around 5:30 p.m.  on meeting nights.

Challenge of the Month

Color Changes
Take some time this month to learn some color changes. Pull out 
one of your old magic books, or find a tutorial on the internet. 
Come to the meeting in August and show us what you’ve 
accomplished! 

Do A Trick Night
Members will be separated into teams and given a bag of 
‘props’. From there, you will be given a certain amount of 
time to ‘invent’ a new trick and perform it in front of the 
other groups. Winners will be selected at the end. 
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Michael Raymer
President

2018 LMC MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Annual dues are due by each January 1st. 

Magicians ................................................ $40.00 
Spouse/Magician’s Assistant ................... $15.00 
Juniors (17 years & under) ...................... $20.00

	 This month we’re trying something different and I 
believe everyone will enjoy it. Several years ago there was 
a mini-summit held by the Society of American Magicians 
in Indianapolis and many of us attended. It was a day 
of lectures, roundtable discussions, and a performance 
challenge. We sometimes hear that there are not enough 
performing and mentoring opportunities at our club so this 
month we take a break from our lecture circuit and do the 
magic bag challenge. When we did this at the mini-summit 
it was a lot of fun to see the creativity that came out of the 
evening. If you’re new to magic don’t be alarmed, we will 
be pairing experienced and non-experienced magicians 
together. 
	 Coming up next month we have our family picnic 
which is time to come together as a family and have a magical 
and fun day. There’s a swap meet, magic performances, 
food, games and maybe even Karaoke. Also in August, 
we’ll have a lecture by Matt fore. Matt is a professional
working magician that does magic and comedy so you’re in 
for a fun evening. 
	 In September we have our It’s Magic! Show and I 
know you’re probably sick of me saying this but you really 
need to support this show and buy a ticket. We will have 
posters and cards to advertise this show and if you know a 
business that’ll let us post a poster please take a couple to 
do so. We’re also doing a program and are taking ads –so if 
you know a business that may want to advertise please have 
them contact us. 
	 I’ll have a print out of all of our upcoming events 
at our next meeting so please make sure to pick one 
up. You can also see what’s coming up on our website 
louisvillemagicclub.com and our public Facebook Page and 
Group. Remember the Facebook Group is private for LMC 
members only so that’s a great place to ask if you’re having 
problems with a trick or need some magical
advice. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting – 
we’re going to have some fun.

Michael

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please have all articles for inclusion in the next 
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

OUT OF MY HAT

From the Editor,

    Hello from your new editor! Thank 
you, Michael, for the kind words. 
Here is a little about me. My name 
is Matt Sohl and I am 25 years old. 

I’ve been in the Louisville Magic Club for 3 years now, 
and I plan on sticking around for a while. I became 
interested in magic when I was around 7 years old. I 
dabbled in it for a little while until I started playing 
baseball year round. That took over my life until I went 
off to college. One day I realized that I didn’t practice 
any of my old hobbies anymore. So my New Year 
resolution for 2013 was to get back into magic. To this 
day, it’s the only resolution I’ve ever completed. The 
first move I taught myself was a classic pass. I’m glad 
I got that one out of the way because it made learning a 
lot of other sleights much easier. 
	 Apart from magic, I work for a company doing 
their marketing and social media work. When Michael 
asked if anyone was interested in the newsletter, I 
wanted to jump right in and start helping! Michael let 
me know after that fact that it is a “life-long” position. 
Also, if you’re still reading this, I’m putting the name of 
a card at the end of this so if you would like to perform 
a trick for someone and force the card on them, feel free 
to use my letter for a cool reveal! 
I look forward to putting these together for you each 
month, and who knows, maybe I’ll be writing these 
“Letters from the Editor” in fourteen years. 

P.S. Your card is the King of Hearts 
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	 It’s Magic! is our annual fundraiser for our club. The proceeds from It’s Magic! help to offset the cost of lectures 
and room rentals so that you can attend all our events just for the price of your dues. Many other clubs charge $20 - $25 per 
lecture in addition to their membership dues.  
	 This year’s show will be our 30th Anniversary Show and will feature David Garrard, James Hargrave, Dinky 
Gowen & Co., Mike Woodward and  MC, Tommy Ellison! 
	 We will once again be printing a program for the show. Everyone who advertises will get a number of tickets to the 
show. If you know or own a small business who would be an advertiser, please let us know. If you are a performer who gets 
PAID for performing, this is a great opportunity to advertise YOUR magic show too! 
	 This is David Garrard’s last year as our show producer and he says this will be one of our best shows yet! But, to 
be successful, we need YOU and your support! Backstage helpers, curtain pullers, performers, or just buy a ticket! Tickets 
for our show are only $10 for adults and $5 for kids so start spreading the word. Let’s help David go out with a Bang! and 
SELLOUT THE THEATER!

ADVERTISING RATES:
1/8 Page Ad 	 $  50.00 (Includes 2 tickets to the show)
1/4 Page Ad	 $100.00 (Includes 4 Tickets to the show)
1/2 Page Ad	 $300.00 (Includes 6 tickets to the show) 
Full Page Ad 	 $500.00 (Includes 10 tickets to the show)

AD DEADLINE IS AUGUST 1st - NO EXCEPTIONS!

Send your ad to funmagic@iglou.com
AD Dimensions:
2.35 x 1.95 - 1/8 Page
4.75 x 1.94 - 1/4 Page Horizontal
2.38  x 3.875 - 1/4 Page Vertical
4.75 x 3.90 - 1/2 Page
4.75 x 7.75 - Full Page


